Pursuant to call, a Public Hearing of the Henrietta Fire District, County of Monroe, State of New York, was duly held at
the Henrietta Fire District House #4 at 850 Bailey Rd, West Henrietta, NY on October 16, 2018 at 5:30 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT: MEMBERS ABSENT:
Chairman, F. Joseph Martin, Jr.

Commissioner, William Heist

Commissioner, William R. Gilchrist

Commissioner, Philip H. Mancini

Commissioner, Terry Ovenshire

Sec. /Treasurer, Barbara A. Schaeffer

PT Treasurer, Samantha Robinson

Counsel, Louise R. Beale

A Public Hearing was held on October 16, 2018 to discuss the contents of the proposed 2019 budget and hear all
interested persons in favor of, or against the proposed 2019 budget as compiled, or for or against any items or items
contained therein. Commissioner Martin opened the public hearing at 5:30 PM.

No one from the public appeared to address the Board on the contents of the 2019 proposed budget.

Public Hearing closed at 5:34 PM.



